Greetings to all GLAO members.

Now is the time to start planning to attend the GLAO Annual Meeting taking place in Cleveland this September and "Rock Your Smile." The GLAO Annual Session planning committee has planned for a diverse group of speakers who will appeal to both doctors and staff with 10 hours of continuing education on Friday and Saturday. The Resident's Forum has been a great success and will be held again this year. Let's try to have all of the GLAO residents attend, learn and be inspired by GLAO members.

Call a friend of yours and ask them to come to the meeting and reconnect with one another. Have fun at the Rock and Roll Hall of Fame party. Get your staff involved in planning the trip to Cleveland so they have something to look forward to over the next months. Pick a Rock and Roll Theme song for the office trip. Create your office band name and get everyone t-shirts. Staff retention is so important now so use this meeting to create fun for the office and to show appreciation for staff members. Your staff thinks you all deserve some fun.

September 16-17, 2022 is the time to Rock Your Smile. I am looking forward to seeing you in Cleveland!

Yours,

Valerie Martone